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There are many sources for more information on this
topic. One place to start is the literature that came with
the equipment you are using to do the work. If you no
longer have that literature, check with a local store that
sells the same or similar products. Some manufactur-
ers even provide instructional videos and pamphlets to
help people use their equipment safely.

Another invaluable source of information is the Idaho
Logging Safety Bureau. This state agency periodically
visits Idaho logging operations and provides loggers
with on-site and indoor first aid and safety training. To
receive their quarterly newsletter that chronicles Idaho
logging accidents and provides helpful advice on
logging safety, contact: Idaho Logging Safety News,

Logging Safety Bureau, P.O. Box 83720, Boise, ID
83720-0048.

Whenever forest owners do their own woods work,
safety is a major concern. In recent Extension field
programs on small-scale logging technology and
thinning and pruning, we are  including a stronger
safety component.


